
We have been asked...”When is Spring Clean Up Week?”

Now that the warmer weather is here, our minds have turned to Spring 
cleaning.  Well o.k., maybe it’s not the first thought in our minds when 
we think of Spring, but we have had several inquires here at the 
Village Hall.

Spring clean-up week is scheduled for the week of May 13th - 17th, on your normal 
garbage day:

Items that will be accepted: garbage and general rubbish, furniture (mattresses and box 
springs must be wrapped in plastic), appliances (including refrigerators, stoves, washing 
machines, dryers, and hot water tanks) NEVER LEAVE DOORS ON ANY DISCARDED 
APPLIANCES.

Items NOT accepted: tires, lawn mowers, hazardous waste, paint, oil, gas, rubber tires, 
car parts, car batteries, motor oil, electronics (including T.V’s, computers, monitors, radios, 
small appliances, etc.) building and remodeling materials (concrete, lumber, roofing, 
drywall, ceiling/floor tiles, doors, paint, toilets, bath tubs, sinks, carpeting, etc.) furnaces 
and air conditioning units.

If you have any questions, please contact the Norridge Village Hall at 708-453-0800.
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